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As of 04-09-2012: 
  
EE--2 
PRE-K--50 
KDG---64 
1ST---66 
2ND---62 
3RD---64 
4TH---68 
5TH---49 
 
TOTAL—425 
 
Report Cards went out April 11th.  School Newsletter will be sent home on the 20th. 
 
PreK and KDG round-up was Thursday, April 10th.  Our annual transition day will be on the 20th.  
Head Start and private day care-enrolled students will get a tour of our building and eat lunch 
with us.  
 
Seven students from OES participated in the Special Olympics held in Sonora.  Ms. Brockman 
did a great job organizing our district’s participation in this event. Several of our staff members 
volunteered, and their help was greatly appreciated.  CCCCSD was represented well and our 
PRIDE showed! 
 
Third, Fourth, and Fifth grade students will challenge the STAAR tests during the week of April 
23rd. 
 
The Spring Book Fair is scheduled for the week of April 16th.  Parent night will be on the 18th 
from 6:30-7:30 p.m.  
 
As part of our parent involvement efforts, we are hosting four evening sessions on Conscious 
Discipline. Carol White from Region15 is the facilitator for this course.  
 
 
 
  
 


